o Supreme Court — THE JUDICIARY « STATE OF HAWAI'|
417 SOUTH KING STREET « ALI'IOLANI HALE + HONOLULU, HAWAI'| 96813-2902 - TELEPHONE (808) 539-4700 - FAX 539-4703

CHIEF JUSTICE
Ronald T.Y. Moon -~

February 18, 2010

Board of Directors

North Beach-West Maui Benefit Fund, Inc.
P.O. Box 11329

Lahaina, Maui, Hl 96761

Dear Sirs:

Thank you for providing the Hawai‘i Supreme Court Law Library and the Second
Circuit Court Law Library with bound volumes of the Maui Charter Archive. It is indeed
a very valuable resource and | commend the Benefit Fund for supporting the research
to compile this publication.

Sincerely,

@LDT Y. MOON

Chief Justice

RTYM;jma



Office of the Administrative Director — Supreme Court Law Library

THE JUDICIARY « STATE OF HAWAI'l + 417 S. KING STREET, ROOM 119 « ALI'IOLANI HALE
HONOLULU. HAWAI'l 96813-2902 » TELEPHONE (808) 539-4964 + FAX (808 539-4974

Thomas R. Keller Susan Pang Gochros
ADMINISTRATIVE DIRECTOR DEPARTMENT HEAD, INTERGOVERNMENTAL
AND COMMUNITY RELATIONS DEPARTMENT
Jenny R.F. Fujinaka
STATE LAW LIBRARIAN

Walter M. Ozawa
DEPUTY ADMINISTRATIVE DIRECTOR

North Beach West Maui Benefit Fund, Inc.
c¢/o Lance D. Collins

Law Office of Lance D. Collins

2070 W. Vineyard Street, Ste 5

Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

December 28, 2009

Dear Mr. Collins:

Thank you very much for your generous donation of the compiled and bound legislative history
of the Maui County Charter to the Supreme Court Law Library and to the Second Circuit Court
Law Library in Wailuku. We are pleased to be recipients of such meticulous and hard work and
will happily make these materials available to the public. Thank you also for the future donation
of a separate index that you referenced in your letter.

Please do not hesitate to call should you have any questions or require further additional
assistance. I wish you a wonderful holiday season.

Sincerely,

A BE A~

Je¥ny RF. Fujinaka, MA, MLISc
State Law Librarian
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